
 
 

 

 

 
20th March 2023 

 
Horniman Museum Trip 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We have organised a trip for Year 3 to visit The Horniman Museum on the 19th April as part of 
their Egyptian Topic. 
 
We will travel by bus, leaving school promptly at 9.15am and traffic depending arriving back to 
school for normal pick up time. 
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform with a coat and has a packed lunch and water 
(no sweets, crisps, glass bottles etc) in their school bag. 
 
Your child will not require any spending money this time as the gift shop is quite expensive.  
 
The cost per child for the workshop will be £3.00. Please pay this in your child’s Parentpay 
account. 
 
If you are able to help on the trip, please let your class teacher know and they will confirm this 
with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 3 Teachers 


